
Attachment Q: WSDOT Concurrence Letter 



 

February 7, 2024 
 
 
 
Benton County Planning Division 
P.O. Box 910 
Prosser, WA 99350 
 
Attn: Michelle Mercer, Planning Manager 
 
RE: Wallula Gap Solar - Updated Trip Generation Assessment 
 SR 14 - Mile Post 172.4 
 
We have reviewed the proposed project’s traffic study and concur with the conclusion 
presented in the study. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on this proposal.  If you have any 
questions regarding this letter, please contact Jacob Prilucik at (509) 577-1635. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Gonseth, P.E. 
Region Planning Engineer 
 
PG: jjp/akh 
 
cc: File 
 Tanner Gillespie, One Energy Renewables 


